
Disclaimer:
1. All room dimensions are measured to structural elements and exclude all finishes and construction tolerances. 2. All dimensions have been provided by our consultant architects. 3. All 
materials, dimensions and drawings are approximate. Information is subject to change without notice. 4. Actual suite area may vary from the stated area. Drawings not to scale. The developer 
reserves the right to make revisions. 5. Calculation of suite area is measured as the area bounded by the centre line of the demising or partition walls separating one unit from another unit, 
the exterior face of all exterior walls, and the exterior face of the corridor wall enclosing the adjoining unit. 6. Calculation of balcony area is measured as the area bounded by the centre 
line of the demising or partition walls separating one unit from another unit, the out most face of the enclosing guard and the external face of the unit adjoining the balcony. 7. The units are 
measured at typical floor in the building. Columns may vary in size depending on the floor level.

SUITE AREA

UNIT NO.

BUILDING

TOTAL AREA

MALL RESIDENCE TWO

1 BEDROOM

205

TYPE 1A-1(T)

71.1 m² / 766ft²

21.2 m² / 228 ft²

92.3 m² / 994 ft²

TERRACE AREA

LEVEL 01 LEVEL 02-06 LEVEL 07

LIVING + DINING 
5.9m x 4.5m

TERRACE
1.8m x 7.8m

M.BATH
1,7m x 2,8m

LAUNDRY
1.1m x 1.4m

FOYER
2.4m x 1.2m

CORRIDOR
1.4m x 1.1m

WARDROBE
2.2m x 1.9m

M. BEDROOM
3.2m x 3.5m

KITCHEN
2.4m x 3.2m



Disclaimer:
1. All room dimensions are measured to structural elements and exclude all finishes and construction tolerances. 2. All dimensions have been provided by our consultant architects. 3. All 
materials, dimensions and drawings are approximate. Information is subject to change without notice. 4. Actual suite area may vary from the stated area. Drawings not to scale. The developer 
reserves the right to make revisions. 5. Calculation of suite area is measured as the area bounded by the centre line of the demising or partition walls separating one unit from another unit, 
the exterior face of all exterior walls, and the exterior face of the corridor wall enclosing the adjoining unit. 6. Calculation of balcony area is measured as the area bounded by the centre 
line of the demising or partition walls separating one unit from another unit, the out most face of the enclosing guard and the external face of the unit adjoining the balcony. 7. The units are 
measured at typical floor in the building. Columns may vary in size depending on the floor level.

SUITE AREA

UNIT NO.

BUILDING

TOTAL AREA

MALL RESIDENCE TWO

1 BEDROOM

208

TYPE 1A-2(T)
LIVING + DINING 

5.9m x 4.5m

TERRACE
3.2m x 7.8m

M.BATH
1,7m x 2,8m

LAUNDRY
1.1m x 1.4mFOYER

2.4m x 1.2m

CORRIDOR
1.4m x 1.1m

WARDROBE
2.2m x 1.9m

M. BEDROOM
3.2m x 3.5m

KITCHEN
2.4m x 3.2m

72.1 m² / 775 ft²

28.8 m² / 309 ft²

100.9 m² / 1084ft²

TERRACE AREA

LEVEL 01 LEVEL 02-06 LEVEL 07

05



Disclaimer:
1. All room dimensions are measured to structural elements and exclude all finishes and construction tolerances. 2. All dimensions have been provided by our consultant architects. 3. All 
materials, dimensions and drawings are approximate. Information is subject to change without notice. 4. Actual suite area may vary from the stated area. Drawings not to scale. The developer 
reserves the right to make revisions. 5. Calculation of suite area is measured as the area bounded by the centre line of the demising or partition walls separating one unit from another unit, 
the exterior face of all exterior walls, and the exterior face of the corridor wall enclosing the adjoining unit. 6. Calculation of balcony area is measured as the area bounded by the centre 
line of the demising or partition walls separating one unit from another unit, the out most face of the enclosing guard and the external face of the unit adjoining the balcony. 7. The units are 
measured at typical floor in the building. Columns may vary in size depending on the floor level.

SUITE AREA

UNIT NO.

BUILDING

TOTAL AREA

MALL RESIDENCE TWO

1 BEDROOM

210

TYPE 1A-3(T)

71.1 m² / 765 ft²

28.4 m² / 306 

99.5 m² / 1071 ft²

TERRACE AREA

LEVEL 01 LEVEL 02-06 LEVEL 07

LIVING + DINING 
5.9m x 4.5m

TERRACE
3.1m x 7.8m

M.BATH
1,7m x 2,8m

LAUNDRY
1.1m x 1.4m

FOYER
2.4m x 1.2m

CORRIDOR
1.4m x 1.1m

WARDROBE
2.2m x 1.9m

M. BEDROOM
3.2m x 3.5m

KITCHEN
2.4m x 3.2m

14



Disclaimer:
1. All room dimensions are measured to structural elements and exclude all finishes and construction tolerances. 2. All dimensions have been provided by our consultant architects. 3. All 
materials, dimensions and drawings are approximate. Information is subject to change without notice. 4. Actual suite area may vary from the stated area. Drawings not to scale. The developer 
reserves the right to make revisions. 5. Calculation of suite area is measured as the area bounded by the centre line of the demising or partition walls separating one unit from another unit, 
the exterior face of all exterior walls, and the exterior face of the corridor wall enclosing the adjoining unit. 6. Calculation of balcony area is measured as the area bounded by the centre 
line of the demising or partition walls separating one unit from another unit, the out most face of the enclosing guard and the external face of the unit adjoining the balcony. 7. The units are 
measured at typical floor in the building. Columns may vary in size depending on the floor level.

SUITE AREA

UNIT NO.

BUILDING

TOTAL AREA

MALL RESIDENCE TWO

1 BEDROOM

80.2 m² / 863 ft²

21.6 m² / 232 ft²

209

TYPE 1B(T)

101.8 m² / 1095 ft²

TERRACE AREA

LEVEL 01 LEVEL 02-06 LEVEL 07

BATHROOM
2.8m x 1.7m

CORRIDOR
1.1m x 1.1m

WARDROBE
1.8m x 2.2m

M. BEDROOM
3.3m x 3.8m

LIVING + DINING 
5.6m x 5.2m

TERRACE
2.3m x 8.2m

KITCHEN
2.7m x 3.6m



Disclaimer:
1. All room dimensions are measured to structural elements and exclude all finishes and construction tolerances. 2. All dimensions have been provided by our consultant architects. 3. All 
materials, dimensions and drawings are approximate. Information is subject to change without notice. 4. Actual suite area may vary from the stated area. Drawings not to scale. The developer 
reserves the right to make revisions. 5. Calculation of suite area is measured as the area bounded by the centre line of the demising or partition walls separating one unit from another unit, 
the exterior face of all exterior walls, and the exterior face of the corridor wall enclosing the adjoining unit. 6. Calculation of balcony area is measured as the area bounded by the centre 
line of the demising or partition walls separating one unit from another unit, the out most face of the enclosing guard and the external face of the unit adjoining the balcony. 7. The units are 
measured at typical floor in the building. Columns may vary in size depending on the floor level.

SUITE AREA

UNIT NO.

BUILDING

TOTAL AREA

MALL RESIDENCE TWO

2 BEDROOM

212

TYPE 2A(T)

108.2  m² / 1164 ft²

42.9  m² / 462 ft²

151.1 m² / 1626 ft²

TERRACE AREA

LEVEL 01 LEVEL 02-06 LEVEL 07

BATHROOM
2.7m x 2.0m

LAUNDRY
2.5m x 1.1m

POWDER
ROOM

2.5m x 1.1m

CORRIDOR
3.8m x 1.1m

FOYER
2.6m x 1.1m

WARDROBE
2.5m x 2.4m

M. BEDROOM
3.8m x 4.3m

BEDROOM
3.4m x 4.3m

LIVING + DINING 
4.0m x 5.8m

TERRACE
12.0m x 3.4m

KITCHEN
2.5m x 2.7m



Disclaimer:
1. All room dimensions are measured to structural elements and exclude all finishes and construction tolerances. 2. All dimensions have been provided by our consultant architects. 3. All 
materials, dimensions and drawings are approximate. Information is subject to change without notice. 4. Actual suite area may vary from the stated area. Drawings not to scale. The developer 
reserves the right to make revisions. 5. Calculation of suite area is measured as the area bounded by the centre line of the demising or partition walls separating one unit from another unit, 
the exterior face of all exterior walls, and the exterior face of the corridor wall enclosing the adjoining unit. 6. Calculation of balcony area is measured as the area bounded by the centre 
line of the demising or partition walls separating one unit from another unit, the out most face of the enclosing guard and the external face of the unit adjoining the balcony. 7. The units are 
measured at typical floor in the building. Columns may vary in size depending on the floor level.

SUITE AREA

UNIT NO.

BUILDING

TOTAL AREA

MALL RESIDENCE TWO

2 BEDROOM

211

TYPE 2B-1(T)

107.4m² / 1156 ft²

28.4 m² / 306 ft²

135.8 m² / 1462 ft²

TERRACE AREA

LEVEL 01 LEVEL 02-06 LEVEL 07

M.BATH
2.4m x 1.7m

BATHROOM
2.3m x 2.3m

LAUNDRY
1.0mx2.7m

POWER 
ROOM

1.2m x 2.7m

CORRIDOR
3.7m x 1.1m

FOYER
1.2m x 2.9m

WARDROBE
2.4m x 2.6m

BEDROOM
3.7m x 4.6m M. BEDROOM

4.3m x 3.8m

LIVING + DINING 
5.6m x 4.1 m

TERRACE
2.2m x 11.3m

KITCHEN
2.7m x 2.4m



Disclaimer:
1. All room dimensions are measured to structural elements and exclude all finishes and construction tolerances. 2. All dimensions have been provided by our consultant architects. 3. All 
materials, dimensions and drawings are approximate. Information is subject to change without notice. 4. Actual suite area may vary from the stated area. Drawings not to scale. The developer 
reserves the right to make revisions. 5. Calculation of suite area is measured as the area bounded by the centre line of the demising or partition walls separating one unit from another unit, 
the exterior face of all exterior walls, and the exterior face of the corridor wall enclosing the adjoining unit. 6. Calculation of balcony area is measured as the area bounded by the centre 
line of the demising or partition walls separating one unit from another unit, the out most face of the enclosing guard and the external face of the unit adjoining the balcony. 7. The units are 
measured at typical floor in the building. Columns may vary in size depending on the floor level.

SUITE AREA

UNIT NO.

BUILDING

TOTAL AREA

MALL RESIDENCE TWO

2 BEDROOM

207

TYPE 2C(T)

M.BATH
2.7m x 1.7m

BATHROOM
2.4m x 1.7m

POWDER
0.8m x 1.m

CORRIDOR
1.1m x 3.4m

FOYER
1.1m x 3.8m

WARDROBE
2.2m x 1.8m

BEDROOM
3.3m x 2.9m

M. BEDROOM
3.5m x 3.4m

LIVING + DINING 
5.8m x 4.6m

TERRACE
12.2m x 2.9m

KITCHEN
2.4m x 2.2m

LAUNDRY
2.4m x 1.2m

100.2 m² / 1079 ft²

39.8 m² / 428 ft²

140 m² / 1507 ft²

TERRACE AREA

LEVEL 01 LEVEL 02-06 LEVEL 07



Disclaimer:
1. All room dimensions are measured to structural elements and exclude all finishes and construction tolerances. 2. All dimensions have been provided by our consultant architects. 3. All 
materials, dimensions and drawings are approximate. Information is subject to change without notice. 4. Actual suite area may vary from the stated area. Drawings not to scale. The developer 
reserves the right to make revisions. 5. Calculation of suite area is measured as the area bounded by the centre line of the demising or partition walls separating one unit from another unit, 
the exterior face of all exterior walls, and the exterior face of the corridor wall enclosing the adjoining unit. 6. Calculation of balcony area is measured as the area bounded by the centre 
line of the demising or partition walls separating one unit from another unit, the out most face of the enclosing guard and the external face of the unit adjoining the balcony. 7. The units are 
measured at typical floor in the building. Columns may vary in size depending on the floor level.

SUITE AREA

UNIT NO.

BUILDING

TOTAL AREA

MALL RESIDENCE TWO

2 BEDROOM

99.4 m² / 1070 ft²

71.4m² /  768 ft²

206

TYPE 2D(T)

170.8 m² / 1838 ft²

BATHROOM
2.7m x 1.7m

M. BATH
2.4m x 1.7m

WARDROBE
2.2m x 1.8m

BEDROOM
3.3m x 2.9m

M. BEDROOM
3.5m x 3.4m

LIVING + DINING 
5.8m x 4.6m

TERRACE
14.5m x 2.0m

TERRACE
3.1m x 9.7m

KITCHEN
2.4m x 2.2m

UTILITIES
2.4m x 1.2m

LAUNDRY
0.8m x 1.m

CORRIDOR
1.1m x 3.4m

TERRACE AREA

LEVEL 01 LEVEL 02-06 LEVEL 07



Disclaimer:
1. All room dimensions are measured to structural elements and exclude all finishes and construction tolerances. 2. All dimensions have been provided by our consultant architects. 3. All 
materials, dimensions and drawings are approximate. Information is subject to change without notice. 4. Actual suite area may vary from the stated area. Drawings not to scale. The developer 
reserves the right to make revisions. 5. Calculation of suite area is measured as the area bounded by the centre line of the demising or partition walls separating one unit from another unit, 
the exterior face of all exterior walls, and the exterior face of the corridor wall enclosing the adjoining unit. 6. Calculation of balcony area is measured as the area bounded by the centre 
line of the demising or partition walls separating one unit from another unit, the out most face of the enclosing guard and the external face of the unit adjoining the balcony. 7. The units are 
measured at typical floor in the building. Columns may vary in size depending on the floor level.

SUITE AREA

UNIT NO.

BUILDING

TOTAL AREA

MALL RESIDENCE TWO

2 BEDROOM

202

TYPE 2E-1(T)

112.6m² / 1212 ft²

32.5 m² / 350 ft²

145.1 m² / 1562 ft²

TERRACE AREA

LEVEL 01 LEVEL 02-06 LEVEL 07

02

BATHROOM
1.7m x 2.1m

UTILITIES
1.3m x 2.6m

WARDROBE
2.4m x 2.1m

M. BEDROOM
4.3m x 3.3m

BEDROOM
3.0m x 4.8m

LIVING + DINING 
6.7m x 5.3m

TERRACE
2.5m x 12.0m

KITCHEN
2.6m x 2.4m

BATHROOM
2.6m x 2.0m

POWDER ROOM
2.4m x 1.0m

FOYER
1.2m x 1.8m

CORRIDOR
1.2m x 1.8m



Disclaimer:
1. All room dimensions are measured to structural elements and exclude all finishes and construction tolerances. 2. All dimensions have been provided by our consultant architects. 3. All 
materials, dimensions and drawings are approximate. Information is subject to change without notice. 4. Actual suite area may vary from the stated area. Drawings not to scale. The developer 
reserves the right to make revisions. 5. Calculation of suite area is measured as the area bounded by the centre line of the demising or partition walls separating one unit from another unit, 
the exterior face of all exterior walls, and the exterior face of the corridor wall enclosing the adjoining unit. 6. Calculation of balcony area is measured as the area bounded by the centre 
line of the demising or partition walls separating one unit from another unit, the out most face of the enclosing guard and the external face of the unit adjoining the balcony. 7. The units are 
measured at typical floor in the building. Columns may vary in size depending on the floor level.

SUITE AREA

UNIT NO.

BUILDING

TOTAL AREA

MALL RESIDENCE TWO

2 BEDROOM

112.6 m² / 1212 ft²

32.5 m² / 350 ft²

201

TYPE 2E-2(T)

145.1 m² / 1562 ft²

TERRACE AREA

LEVEL 01 LEVEL 02-06 LEVEL 07

17

M.BATH 
1.7m x 2.1m

UTILITIES
1.3m x 2.6m

WARDROBE
2.4m x 2.1m

M. BEDROOM
4.3m x 3.3m

BEDROOM
3.0m x 4.8m

LIVING + DINING 
6.7m x 5.3m

TERRACE
2.0m x 12.0m

KITCHEN
2.6m x 2.4m

BATHROOM
2.6m x 2.0m

POWDER ROOM
2.4m x 1.0m

FOYER
1.2m x 1.8m

CORRIDOR
1.2m x 1.8m



Disclaimer:
1. All room dimensions are measured to structural elements and exclude all finishes and construction tolerances. 2. All dimensions have been provided by our consultant architects. 3. All 
materials, dimensions and drawings are approximate. Information is subject to change without notice. 4. Actual suite area may vary from the stated area. Drawings not to scale. The developer 
reserves the right to make revisions. 5. Calculation of suite area is measured as the area bounded by the centre line of the demising or partition walls separating one unit from another unit, 
the exterior face of all exterior walls, and the exterior face of the corridor wall enclosing the adjoining unit. 6. Calculation of balcony area is measured as the area bounded by the centre 
line of the demising or partition walls separating one unit from another unit, the out most face of the enclosing guard and the external face of the unit adjoining the balcony. 7. The units are 
measured at typical floor in the building. Columns may vary in size depending on the floor level.

SUITE AREA

UNIT NO.

BUILDING

TOTAL AREA

MALL RESIDENCE TWO

2 BEDROOM

204

TYPE 2F-1(T)

108.3 m² / 1165 ft²

32.0 m² / 344 ft²

140.3m² / 1509 ft²

TERRACE AREA

LEVEL 01 LEVEL 02-06 LEVEL 07

M.BATH
2.4m x 1.7m

BATHROOM
2.6m x 2.1m

LAUNDRY
1.1m x 2.1m

POWDER ROOM
2.1m x 1.1m

WARDROBE
2.4m x 2.4m

M. BEDROOM
4.3m x 3.6m

BEDROOM
4.7m x 3.3m 

LIVING + DINING 
5.7m x 4.8m

TERRACE
2.0m x 12.0m

KITCHEN
2.6m x 3.4m

FOYER
1.2m x 2.7m



Disclaimer:
1. All room dimensions are measured to structural elements and exclude all finishes and construction tolerances. 2. All dimensions have been provided by our consultant architects. 3. All 
materials, dimensions and drawings are approximate. Information is subject to change without notice. 4. Actual suite area may vary from the stated area. Drawings not to scale. The developer 
reserves the right to make revisions. 5. Calculation of suite area is measured as the area bounded by the centre line of the demising or partition walls separating one unit from another unit, 
the exterior face of all exterior walls, and the exterior face of the corridor wall enclosing the adjoining unit. 6. Calculation of balcony area is measured as the area bounded by the centre 
line of the demising or partition walls separating one unit from another unit, the out most face of the enclosing guard and the external face of the unit adjoining the balcony. 7. The units are 
measured at typical floor in the building. Columns may vary in size depending on the floor level.

SUITE AREA

UNIT NO.

BUILDING

TOTAL AREA

MALL RESIDENCE TWO

2 BEDROOM

107.6 m² / 1157 ft²

28.6 m² / 308 ft²

203

TYPE 2F-2(T)

136.2m² / 1465 ft²

TERRACE AREA

LEVEL 01 LEVEL 02-06 LEVEL 07

M.BATH
2.4m x 1.7m

BATHROOM
2.6m x 2.1m

LAUNDRY
1.1m x 2.1m

POWDER ROOM
2.1m x 1.1m

WARDROBE
2.4m x 2.4m

M. BEDROOM
4.3m x 3.6m

BEDROOM
4.7m x 3.3m 

LIVING + DINING 
5.7m x 4.8m

TERRACE
2.3m x 9.7m

KITCHEN
2.6m x 3.4m

FOYER
1.2m x 2.7m

18



Disclaimer:
1. All room dimensions are measured to structural elements and exclude all finishes and construction tolerances. 2. All dimensions have been provided by our consultant architects. 3. All 
materials, dimensions and drawings are approximate. Information is subject to change without notice. 4. Actual suite area may vary from the stated area. Drawings not to scale. The developer 
reserves the right to make revisions. 5. Calculation of suite area is measured as the area bounded by the centre line of the demising or partition walls separating one unit from another unit, 
the exterior face of all exterior walls, and the exterior face of the corridor wall enclosing the adjoining unit. 6. Calculation of balcony area is measured as the area bounded by the centre 
line of the demising or partition walls separating one unit from another unit, the out most face of the enclosing guard and the external face of the unit adjoining the balcony. 7. The units are 
measured at typical floor in the building. Columns may vary in size depending on the floor level.

SUITE AREA

UNIT NO.

BUILDING

TOTAL AREA

MALL RESIDENCE TWO

3 BEDROOM

214

TYPE 3B(T)

M. BATH
2.7m x 1.7m

MAID'S ROOM
2.4m x 2.5m

BATHROOM
2.5m x 1.0m

BATHROOM
2.7m x 1.6m

POWDER ROOM
2.3m x 1.2m

UTILITY
2.3m x 1.2mLAUNDRY

2.3m x 1.2m

WARDROBE
2.4m x 2.3m

BEDROOM
3.4m x 4.6m

FOYER
3.9m x 1.2m

BEDROOM
4.6m x 3.0m

M. BEDROOM
4.3m x 3.4m

LIVING + DINING 
6.1m x 6.1m

TERRACE
16.1m x 3.1m

KITCHEN
3.1m x 2.5m

152.4 m² / 1640 ft²

58.2 m² / 626 ft²

210.6 m² / 2266 ft²

CORRIDOR
1.1m x 4.1m

TERRACE AREA

LEVEL 01 LEVEL 02-06 LEVEL 07



Disclaimer:
1. All room dimensions are measured to structural elements and exclude all finishes and construction tolerances. 2. All dimensions have been provided by our consultant architects. 3. All 
materials, dimensions and drawings are approximate. Information is subject to change without notice. 4. Actual suite area may vary from the stated area. Drawings not to scale. The developer 
reserves the right to make revisions. 5. Calculation of suite area is measured as the area bounded by the centre line of the demising or partition walls separating one unit from another unit, 
the exterior face of all exterior walls, and the exterior face of the corridor wall enclosing the adjoining unit. 6. Calculation of balcony area is measured as the area bounded by the centre 
line of the demising or partition walls separating one unit from another unit, the out most face of the enclosing guard and the external face of the unit adjoining the balcony. 7. The units are 
measured at typical floor in the building. Columns may vary in size depending on the floor level.

SUITE AREA

UNIT NO.

BUILDING

TOTAL AREA

MALL RESIDENCE TWO

3 BEDROOM

158.3 m² / 1704 ft²

48.4 m² /521 ft²

213

TYPE 3C(T)

206.7 m² / 2225 ft²

M. BATH
2.7m x 1.7m

MAID'S ROOM
2.4m x 2.5m

BATHROOM
2.5m x 1.0m

BEDROOM
2.7m x 1.6m

PANTRY
3.5m x 1.6m

POWDER ROOM
2.3m x 1.2m

LAUNDRY
2.3m x 1.2m

WARDROBE
2.4m x 2.3m

BEDROOM
3.4m x 4.6m

FOYER
3.9m x 1.2m

BEDROOM
4.6m x 3.0m

M. BEDROOM
4.3m x 3.4m

LIVING + DINING 
6.1m x 6.1m

TERRACE
20.2m x 2.3m

KITCHEN
3.1m x 2.5m

CORRIDOR
1.1m x 4.1m

TERRACE AREA

LEVEL 01 LEVEL 02-06 LEVEL 07

03



Disclaimer:
1. All room dimensions are measured to structural elements and exclude all finishes and construction tolerances. 2. All dimensions have been provided by our consultant architects. 3. All 
materials, dimensions and drawings are approximate. Information is subject to change without notice. 4. Actual suite area may vary from the stated area. Drawings not to scale. The developer 
reserves the right to make revisions. 5. Calculation of suite area is measured as the area bounded by the centre line of the demising or partition walls separating one unit from another unit, 
the exterior face of all exterior walls, and the exterior face of the corridor wall enclosing the adjoining unit. 6. Calculation of balcony area is measured as the area bounded by the centre 
line of the demising or partition walls separating one unit from another unit, the out most face of the enclosing guard and the external face of the unit adjoining the balcony. 7. The units are 
measured at typical floor in the building. Columns may vary in size depending on the floor level.

SUITE AREA

UNIT NO.

BUILDING

TOTAL AREA

MALL RESIDENCE TWO

1 BEDROOM

305,405,505,605,705,
805

TYPE 1A-1

71.1 m² / 765 ft²

6.4 m² / 69 ft²

77.5 m² / 834 ft²

LIVING + DINING 
5.9m x 4.5m

BALCONY
4.4m x 1.2m

M.BATH
1,7m x 2,8m

LAUNDRY
1.1m x 1.4m

FOYER
2.4m x 1.2m

CORRIDOR
1.4m x 1.1m

WARDROBE
2.2m x 1.9m

M. BEDROOM
3.2m x 3.5m

KITCHEN
2.4m x 3.2m

BALCONY AREA

LEVEL 01 LEVEL 02-06 LEVEL 07



Disclaimer:
1. All room dimensions are measured to structural elements and exclude all finishes and construction tolerances. 2. All dimensions have been provided by our consultant architects. 3. All 
materials, dimensions and drawings are approximate. Information is subject to change without notice. 4. Actual suite area may vary from the stated area. Drawings not to scale. The developer 
reserves the right to make revisions. 5. Calculation of suite area is measured as the area bounded by the centre line of the demising or partition walls separating one unit from another unit, 
the exterior face of all exterior walls, and the exterior face of the corridor wall enclosing the adjoining unit. 6. Calculation of balcony area is measured as the area bounded by the centre 
line of the demising or partition walls separating one unit from another unit, the out most face of the enclosing guard and the external face of the unit adjoining the balcony. 7. The units are 
measured at typical floor in the building. Columns may vary in size depending on the floor level.

SUITE AREA

UNIT NO.

BUILDING

TOTAL AREA

MALL RESIDENCE TWO

1 BEDROOM

308,408,508,608,708

TYPE 1A-2

72.1 m² / 775 ft²

6.4 m² / 69 ft²

78.5 m² / 844 ft²

LIVING + DINING 
5.9m x 4.5m

BALCONY
4.4m x 1.2m

M.BATH
1,7m x 2,8m

LAUNDRY
1.1m x 1.4m

FOYER
2.4m x 1.2m

CORRIDOR
1.4m x 1.1m

WARDROBE
2.2m x 1.9m

M. BEDROOM
3.2m x 3.5m

KITCHEN
2.4m x 3.2m

BALCONY AREA

LEVEL 01 LEVEL 02-06 LEVEL 07



Disclaimer:
1. All room dimensions are measured to structural elements and exclude all finishes and construction tolerances. 2. All dimensions have been provided by our consultant architects. 3. All 
materials, dimensions and drawings are approximate. Information is subject to change without notice. 4. Actual suite area may vary from the stated area. Drawings not to scale. The developer 
reserves the right to make revisions. 5. Calculation of suite area is measured as the area bounded by the centre line of the demising or partition walls separating one unit from another unit, 
the exterior face of all exterior walls, and the exterior face of the corridor wall enclosing the adjoining unit. 6. Calculation of balcony area is measured as the area bounded by the centre 
line of the demising or partition walls separating one unit from another unit, the out most face of the enclosing guard and the external face of the unit adjoining the balcony. 7. The units are 
measured at typical floor in the building. Columns may vary in size depending on the floor level.

SUITE AREA

UNIT NO.

BUILDING

TOTAL AREA

MALL RESIDENCE TWO

1 BEDROOM

310,410,510,610,710

TYPE 1A-3

71.1 m² / 765 ft²

6.4 m² / 69 ft²

77.5 m² /834 ft²

BALCONY AREA

LEVEL 01 LEVEL 02-06 LEVEL 07

LIVING + DINING 
5.9m x 4.5m

BALCONY
4.4m x 1.2m

M.BATH
1,7m x 2,8m

LAUNDRY
1.1m x 1.4m

FOYER
2.4m x 1.2m

CORRIDOR
1.4m x 1.1m

WARDROBE
2.2m x 1.9m

M. BEDROOM
3.2m x 3.5m

KITCHEN
2.4m x 3.2m



Disclaimer:
1. All room dimensions are measured to structural elements and exclude all finishes and construction tolerances. 2. All dimensions have been provided by our consultant architects. 3. All 
materials, dimensions and drawings are approximate. Information is subject to change without notice. 4. Actual suite area may vary from the stated area. Drawings not to scale. The developer 
reserves the right to make revisions. 5. Calculation of suite area is measured as the area bounded by the centre line of the demising or partition walls separating one unit from another unit, 
the exterior face of all exterior walls, and the exterior face of the corridor wall enclosing the adjoining unit. 6. Calculation of balcony area is measured as the area bounded by the centre 
line of the demising or partition walls separating one unit from another unit, the out most face of the enclosing guard and the external face of the unit adjoining the balcony. 7. The units are 
measured at typical floor in the building. Columns may vary in size depending on the floor level.

SUITE AREA

UNIT NO.

BUILDING

TOTAL AREA

MALL RESIDENCE TWO

2 BEDROOM

312,412,512,612,712

TYPE 2A

108.2 m² / 1164 ft²

6.4  m² / 69 ft²

114.6 m² / 1233 ft²

BALCONY AREA

LEVEL 01 LEVEL 02-06 LEVEL 07

BATHROOM
2.7m x 2.0m

M።BATH
2.7m x 2.0m

LAUNDRY
2.5m x 1.1m

POWDER ROOM
2.5m x 1.1m

CORRIDOR
3.8m x 1.1m

FOYER
2.6m x 1.1m

WARDROBE
2.5m x 2.4m

M. BEDROOM
3.8m x 4.3m

BEDROOM
3.8m x 4.3m

LIVING + DINING 
4.0m x 5.8m

BALCONY
4.4m x 1.2m

KITCHEN
2.5m x 2.7m



Disclaimer:
1. All room dimensions are measured to structural elements and exclude all finishes and construction tolerances. 2. All dimensions have been provided by our consultant architects. 3. All 
materials, dimensions and drawings are approximate. Information is subject to change without notice. 4. Actual suite area may vary from the stated area. Drawings not to scale. The developer 
reserves the right to make revisions. 5. Calculation of suite area is measured as the area bounded by the centre line of the demising or partition walls separating one unit from another unit, 
the exterior face of all exterior walls, and the exterior face of the corridor wall enclosing the adjoining unit. 6. Calculation of balcony area is measured as the area bounded by the centre 
line of the demising or partition walls separating one unit from another unit, the out most face of the enclosing guard and the external face of the unit adjoining the balcony. 7. The units are 
measured at typical floor in the building. Columns may vary in size depending on the floor level.

SUITE AREA

UNIT NO.

BUILDING

TOTAL AREA

MALL RESIDENCE TWO

2 BEDROOM

311,411,511,611,711

TYPE 2B-1

107.4m² / 1156 ft²

6.4 m² / 69 ft²

113.8 m² / 1225 ft²

M.BATH
2.4m x 1.7m

BATHROOM
2.3m x 2.3m

LAUNDRY
1.0mx2.7m

POWER 
ROOM

1.2m x 2.7m

CORRIDOR
3.7m x 1.1m

FOYER
1.2m x 2.9m

WARDROBE
2.4m x 2.6m

BEDROOM
3.7m x 4.6m

M. BEDROOM
4.3m x 3.8m

LIVING + DINING 
5.6m x 4.1 m

BALCONY
4.4m x 1.2m

KITCHEN
2.7m x 2.4mBALCONY AREA

LEVEL 01 LEVEL 02-06 LEVEL 07
22



Disclaimer:
1. All room dimensions are measured to structural elements and exclude all finishes and construction tolerances. 2. All dimensions have been provided by our consultant architects. 3. All 
materials, dimensions and drawings are approximate. Information is subject to change without notice. 4. Actual suite area may vary from the stated area. Drawings not to scale. The developer 
reserves the right to make revisions. 5. Calculation of suite area is measured as the area bounded by the centre line of the demising or partition walls separating one unit from another unit, 
the exterior face of all exterior walls, and the exterior face of the corridor wall enclosing the adjoining unit. 6. Calculation of balcony area is measured as the area bounded by the centre 
line of the demising or partition walls separating one unit from another unit, the out most face of the enclosing guard and the external face of the unit adjoining the balcony. 7. The units are 
measured at typical floor in the building. Columns may vary in size depending on the floor level.

SUITE AREA

UNIT NO.

BUILDING

TOTAL AREA

MALL RESIDENCE TWO

2 BEDROOM

109.2m² / 1175 ft²

6.4 m² / 69 ft²

309,409,509,609,709

TYPE 2B-2

115.6 m² / 1244 ft²

M.BATH
2.4m x 1.7m

BATHROOM
2.3m x 2.3m

LAUNDRY
1.0mx2.7m

POWER 
ROOM

1.2m x 2.7m

CORRIDOR
3.7m x 1.1m

FOYER
1.2m x 2.9m

WARDROBE
2.4m x 2.6m

BEDROOM
3.7m x 4.6mM. BEDROOM

4.3m x 3.8m

LIVING + DINING 
5.6m x 4.1 m

BALCONY
4.4m x 1.2m

KITCHEN
2.7m x 2.4m

BALCONY AREA

LEVEL 01 LEVEL 02-06 LEVEL 07



M.BATH
2.7m x 1.7m

BATHROOM
2.4m x 1.7m

POWDER
0.8m x 1.m

CORRIDOR
1.1m x 3.4m

FOYER
1.1m x 3.8m

WARDROBE
2.2m x 1.8m

BEDROOM
3.3m x 2.9m

M. BEDROOM
3.5m x 3.4m

LIVING + DINING 
5.8m x 4.6m

BALCONY
4.4m x 1.2m

KITCHEN
2.4m x 2.2m

LAUNDRY
2.4m x 1.2m

Disclaimer:
1. All room dimensions are measured to structural elements and exclude all finishes and construction tolerances. 2. All dimensions have been provided by our consultant architects. 3. All 
materials, dimensions and drawings are approximate. Information is subject to change without notice. 4. Actual suite area may vary from the stated area. Drawings not to scale. The developer 
reserves the right to make revisions. 5. Calculation of suite area is measured as the area bounded by the centre line of the demising or partition walls separating one unit from another unit, 
the exterior face of all exterior walls, and the exterior face of the corridor wall enclosing the adjoining unit. 6. Calculation of balcony area is measured as the area bounded by the centre 
line of the demising or partition walls separating one unit from another unit, the out most face of the enclosing guard and the external face of the unit adjoining the balcony. 7. The units are 
measured at typical floor in the building. Columns may vary in size depending on the floor level.

SUITE AREA

UNIT NO.

BUILDING

TOTAL AREA

MALL RESIDENCE TWO

2 BEDROOM

307,407,507,607,707,
807

TYPE 2C

100.2 m² / 1079 ft²

6.6 m² /  70 ft²

106.8 m² / 1149 ft²

BALCONY AREA

LEVEL 01 LEVEL 02-06 LEVEL 07



BATHROOM
2.7m x 1.7m

M. BATH
2.4m x 1.7m

WARDROBE
2.2m x 1.8m

BEDROOM
3.3m x 2.9m

M. BEDROOM
3.5m x 3.4m

LIVING + DINING 
5.8m x 4.6m

BALCONY
4.2m x 1.2m

BALCONY
4.2m x 1.2m

KITCHEN
2.4m x 2.2m

UTILITIES
2.4m x 1.2m

LAUNDRY
0.8m x 1.m

CORRIDOR
1.1m x 3.4m

Disclaimer:
1. All room dimensions are measured to structural elements and exclude all finishes and construction tolerances. 2. All dimensions have been provided by our consultant architects. 3. All 
materials, dimensions and drawings are approximate. Information is subject to change without notice. 4. Actual suite area may vary from the stated area. Drawings not to scale. The developer 
reserves the right to make revisions. 5. Calculation of suite area is measured as the area bounded by the centre line of the demising or partition walls separating one unit from another unit, 
the exterior face of all exterior walls, and the exterior face of the corridor wall enclosing the adjoining unit. 6. Calculation of balcony area is measured as the area bounded by the centre 
line of the demising or partition walls separating one unit from another unit, the out most face of the enclosing guard and the external face of the unit adjoining the balcony. 7. The units are 
measured at typical floor in the building. Columns may vary in size depending on the floor level.

SUITE AREA

UNIT NO.

BUILDING

TOTAL AREA

MALL RESIDENCE TWO

2 BEDROOM

99.4 m² / 1070 ft²

13.2 m² /  142 ft²

306,406,506,606,706,
806

TYPE 2D

112.6 m² / 1212 ft²

BALCONY AREA

LEVEL 01 LEVEL 02-06 LEVEL 07



Disclaimer:
1. All room dimensions are measured to structural elements and exclude all finishes and construction tolerances. 2. All dimensions have been provided by our consultant architects. 3. All 
materials, dimensions and drawings are approximate. Information is subject to change without notice. 4. Actual suite area may vary from the stated area. Drawings not to scale. The developer 
reserves the right to make revisions. 5. Calculation of suite area is measured as the area bounded by the centre line of the demising or partition walls separating one unit from another unit, 
the exterior face of all exterior walls, and the exterior face of the corridor wall enclosing the adjoining unit. 6. Calculation of balcony area is measured as the area bounded by the centre 
line of the demising or partition walls separating one unit from another unit, the out most face of the enclosing guard and the external face of the unit adjoining the balcony. 7. The units are 
measured at typical floor in the building. Columns may vary in size depending on the floor level.

SUITE AREA

UNIT NO.

BUILDING

TOTAL AREA

MALL RESIDENCE TWO

2 BEDROOM

302,402,502,602,702,802

TYPE 2E-1

112.6 m² / 1212 ft²

13.2 m² / 142 ft²

125.8 m² / 1354 ft²

BALCONY AREA

LEVEL 01 LEVEL 02-06 LEVEL 07

02

BATHROOM
1.7m x 2.1m

UTILITIES
1.3m x 2.6m

WARDROBE
2.4m x 2.1m

M. BEDROOM
4.3m x 3.3m

BEDROOM
3.0m x 4.8m

LIVING + DINING 
6.7m x 5.3m

KITCHEN
2.6m x 2.4m

BATHROOM
2.6m x 2.0m

POWDER ROOM
2.4m x 1.0m

FOYER
1.2m x 1.8m

CORRIDOR
1.2m x 1.8m

BALCONY
4.2m x 1.2m

BALCONY
4.2m x 1.2m



M.BATH 
1.7m x 2.1m

UTILITIES
1.3m x 2.6m

WARDROBE
2.4m x 2.1m

M. BEDROOM
4.3m x 3.3m

BEDROOM
3.0m x 4.8m

LIVING + DINING 
6.7m x 5.3m

KITCHEN
2.6m x 2.4m

BATHROOM
2.6m x 2.0m

POWDER ROOM
2.4m x 1.0m

FOYER
1.2m x 1.8m

CORRIDOR
1.2m x 1.8m

Disclaimer:
1. All room dimensions are measured to structural elements and exclude all finishes and construction tolerances. 2. All dimensions have been provided by our consultant architects. 3. All 
materials, dimensions and drawings are approximate. Information is subject to change without notice. 4. Actual suite area may vary from the stated area. Drawings not to scale. The developer 
reserves the right to make revisions. 5. Calculation of suite area is measured as the area bounded by the centre line of the demising or partition walls separating one unit from another unit, 
the exterior face of all exterior walls, and the exterior face of the corridor wall enclosing the adjoining unit. 6. Calculation of balcony area is measured as the area bounded by the centre 
line of the demising or partition walls separating one unit from another unit, the out most face of the enclosing guard and the external face of the unit adjoining the balcony. 7. The units are 
measured at typical floor in the building. Columns may vary in size depending on the floor level.

SUITE AREA

UNIT NO.

BUILDING

TOTAL AREA

MALL RESIDENCE TWO

2 BEDROOM

112.6 m² / 1212 ft²

13.2 m² / 142 ft²

301,401,501,601,701,801

TYPE 2E-2

125.8m² / 1354 ft²

BALCONY AREA

LEVEL 01 LEVEL 02-06 LEVEL 07

17

BALCONY
4.2m x 1.2m

BALCONY
4.2m x 1.2m



Disclaimer:
1. All room dimensions are measured to structural elements and exclude all finishes and construction tolerances. 2. All dimensions have been provided by our consultant architects. 3. All 
materials, dimensions and drawings are approximate. Information is subject to change without notice. 4. Actual suite area may vary from the stated area. Drawings not to scale. The developer 
reserves the right to make revisions. 5. Calculation of suite area is measured as the area bounded by the centre line of the demising or partition walls separating one unit from another unit, 
the exterior face of all exterior walls, and the exterior face of the corridor wall enclosing the adjoining unit. 6. Calculation of balcony area is measured as the area bounded by the centre 
line of the demising or partition walls separating one unit from another unit, the out most face of the enclosing guard and the external face of the unit adjoining the balcony. 7. The units are 
measured at typical floor in the building. Columns may vary in size depending on the floor level.

SUITE AREA

UNIT NO.

BUILDING

TOTAL AREA

MALL RESIDENCE TWO

2 BEDROOM

304,404,504,604,704,
804

TYPE 2F-1

108.3 m² / 1165 ft²

6.4 m² / 69ft²

114.7m² / 1234 ft²

BALCONY AREA

LEVEL 01 LEVEL 02-06 LEVEL 07

01

M.BATH
2.4m x 1.7m

BATHROOM
2.6m x 2.1m

LAUNDRY
1.1m x 2.1m

POWDER ROOM
2.1m x 1.1m

WARDROBE
2.4m x 2.4m

M. BEDROOM
4.3m x 3.6m

BEDROOM
4.7m x 3.3m 

LIVING + DINING 
5.7m x 4.8m

BALCONY
4.4m x 1.2m

KITCHEN
2.6m x 3.4m

FOYER
1.2m x 2.7m



M.BATH
2.4m x 1.7m

BATHROOM
2.6m x 2.1m

LAUNDRY
1.1m x 2.1m

POWDER ROOM
2.1m x 1.1m

WARDROBE
2.4m x 2.4m

M. BEDROOM
4.3m x 3.6m

BEDROOM
4.7m x 3.3m 

LIVING + DINING 
5.7m x 4.8m

BALCONY
4.4m x 1.2m

KITCHEN
2.6m x 3.4m

FOYER
1.2m x 2.7m

Disclaimer:
1. All room dimensions are measured to structural elements and exclude all finishes and construction tolerances. 2. All dimensions have been provided by our consultant architects. 3. All 
materials, dimensions and drawings are approximate. Information is subject to change without notice. 4. Actual suite area may vary from the stated area. Drawings not to scale. The developer 
reserves the right to make revisions. 5. Calculation of suite area is measured as the area bounded by the centre line of the demising or partition walls separating one unit from another unit, 
the exterior face of all exterior walls, and the exterior face of the corridor wall enclosing the adjoining unit. 6. Calculation of balcony area is measured as the area bounded by the centre 
line of the demising or partition walls separating one unit from another unit, the out most face of the enclosing guard and the external face of the unit adjoining the balcony. 7. The units are 
measured at typical floor in the building. Columns may vary in size depending on the floor level.

SUITE AREA

UNIT NO.

BUILDING

TOTAL AREA

MALL RESIDENCE TWO

2 BEDROOM

107.6 m² / 1157 ft²

6.4 m² / 69 ft²

303,403,503,603,703,
803

TYPE 2F-2

114m² / 1226 ft²

BALCONY AREA

LEVEL 01 LEVEL 02-06 LEVEL 07

18



M. BATH
2.7m x 1.7m

MAID'S ROOM
2.4m x 2.5m

BATHROOM
2.5m x 1.0m

BATHROOM
2.7m x 1.6m

POWDER ROOM
2.3m x 1.2m

UTILITY
2.3m x 1.2mLAUNDRY

2.3m x 1.2m

WARDROBE
2.4m x 2.3m

BEDROOM
3.4m x 4.6m

FOYER
3.9m x 1.2m

BEDROOM
4.6m x 3.0m

M. BEDROOM
4.3m x 3.4m

LIVING + DINING 
6.1m x 6.1m

BALCONY
4.8m x 1.2m

BALCONY
4.2m x 1.2m

KITCHEN
3.1m x 2.5m

CORRIDOR
1.1m x 4.1m

Disclaimer:
1. All room dimensions are measured to structural elements and exclude all finishes and construction tolerances. 2. All dimensions have been provided by our consultant architects. 3. All 
materials, dimensions and drawings are approximate. Information is subject to change without notice. 4. Actual suite area may vary from the stated area. Drawings not to scale. The developer 
reserves the right to make revisions. 5. Calculation of suite area is measured as the area bounded by the centre line of the demising or partition walls separating one unit from another unit, 
the exterior face of all exterior walls, and the exterior face of the corridor wall enclosing the adjoining unit. 6. Calculation of balcony area is measured as the area bounded by the centre 
line of the demising or partition walls separating one unit from another unit, the out most face of the enclosing guard and the external face of the unit adjoining the balcony. 7. The units are 
measured at typical floor in the building. Columns may vary in size depending on the floor level.

SUITE AREA

UNIT NO.

BUILDING

TOTAL AREA

MALL RESIDENCE TWO

3 BEDROOM

314,414,514,614,714

TYPE 3B

152.4 m² / 1640 ft²

13.0 m² / 140 ft²

165.4 m² / 1780 ft²

BALCONY AREA

LEVEL 01 LEVEL 02-06 LEVEL 07

16



Disclaimer:
1. All room dimensions are measured to structural elements and exclude all finishes and construction tolerances. 2. All dimensions have been provided by our consultant architects. 3. All 
materials, dimensions and drawings are approximate. Information is subject to change without notice. 4. Actual suite area may vary from the stated area. Drawings not to scale. The developer 
reserves the right to make revisions. 5. Calculation of suite area is measured as the area bounded by the centre line of the demising or partition walls separating one unit from another unit, 
the exterior face of all exterior walls, and the exterior face of the corridor wall enclosing the adjoining unit. 6. Calculation of balcony area is measured as the area bounded by the centre 
line of the demising or partition walls separating one unit from another unit, the out most face of the enclosing guard and the external face of the unit adjoining the balcony. 7. The units are 
measured at typical floor in the building. Columns may vary in size depending on the floor level.

SUITE AREA

UNIT NO.

BUILDING

TOTAL AREA

MALL RESIDENCE TWO

3 BEDROOM

158.3 m² / 1704 ft²

13.2 m² / 141 ft²

313,413,513,613,713

TYPE 3C

171.5 m² /1845 ft²

M. BATH
2.7m x 1.7m

MAID'S ROOM
2.4m x 2.5m

BATHROOM
2.5m x 1.0m

BEDROOM
2.7m x 1.6m

PANTRY
3.5m x 1.6m

POWDER ROOM
2.3m x 1.2m

LAUNDRY
2.3m x 1.2m

WARDROBE
2.4m x 2.3m

BEDROOM
3.4m x 4.6m

FOYER
3.9m x 1.2m

BEDROOM
4.6m x 3.0m

M. BEDROOM
4.3m x 3.4m

LIVING + DINING 
6.1m x 6.1m

BALCONY
4.4m x 1.2m

BALCONY
4.8m x 1.2m

KITCHEN
3.1m x 2.5m

CORRIDOR
1.1m x 4.1m

BALCONY AREA

LEVEL 01 LEVEL 02-06 LEVEL 07


